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Friday 10th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers, 
 
Enrolments have opened for the 2024 Sacramental Program in the Croydon Park Parish. 
This enrolment is open to any child who will be in Year 3 or above in 2024 and has been 
baptised Catholic. 
 
The three sacraments that will be celebrated in 2024 are Reconciliation, Confirmation and 
First Communion. Please note: if your child has previously celebrated any of these 
Sacraments, they are able to enrol in the program to participate in just those that they have 
not yet celebrated. 
 
If you wish to enrol your child in the program, please complete an enrolment form, 
including either a scanned copy or photo of your child’s baptism certificate attached and 
email these back to the parish at sacramental.coordinator@croydonparkparish.com.au. 
Hard copies of the form can be returned to the school or parish offices. Enrolment forms 
need to be returned by the end of Week 8 – Friday the 8th December. 
 
The Introductory Parent Meeting will be held on Wednesday 7th February 
2024 at 7pm, in the Mary Mackillop Hall at Whitefriars School. This meeting will 
be an opportunity to become familiar with the program and the roles of families, schools 
and parish in the preparation for and celebration of these sacraments. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this program, feel free to contact Kirsty Power the 
parish Sacramental Coordinator on 8346 0944 or your school APRIM for clarification. 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Kirsty Power 
Sacramental Coordinator 
Croydon Park Parish 

 
Anne-Marie Platten Matthew Harrison Joshua Page 
Assistant Principal Religious Assistant Principal Religious Assistant Principal Religious 
Identity and Mission Identity and Mission Identity and Mission 
St Patrick’s School St Margaret Mary’s School Whitefriar’s School 
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